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Engineering a Cleaner World Clean Energy Markets

1805 Old Alabama Rd, Suite 315
Roswell, GA 30076
Phone: 678.954.8151
Fax: 678.954.8157
Email: pmacgre2or(th,nexant.com

November 10, 2010

Debra Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

Dear Ms. Howland,

Please find below an attestation in reference to the letter I sent to you on October 25, 2010 requesting that a
representative of the New Hampshire Public Utility Commission approve in writing to the NEPOOL GIS
Administrator (James Webb) to credit back the 1,655 NH Class III RECs that were generated during QI 2010
(Unit ID: MSS 10959, Facility Name: Johnston — RRIG Expansion Phase 2) to Nexant’s NEPOOL GIS account.

I hereby attest on behalf ofNexant, Inc. that the RECs referenced in the above paragraph have not been used for
any other voluntary or regulatory program or purpose while not in circulation within the NEPOOL GIS.

Thank you for your help in this matter.

Best regards,

~~/
Paul R. MacGregor, Ph.D.
Senior Vice President
Nexant, Inc.

cc: Maureen Reno


